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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
 

THE INTERIM SUPERINTENDENT OF BANKS 

 
 

ANNOUNCES: 
 
 

That the Superintendency will be closed on Friday, May 1, 2014 due to the 
observance of Labor Day throughout the national territory. 
 
Therefore, all procedural and administrative deadlines will be extended. 
 
Nevertheless, banks will provide customer service according to the schedule each 
bank adopts.  

 
Panama, April 28, 2015 

 
 
 

Yanela Yanisselly R. 
Interim Superintendent  

 

  
 
 

 
 


